
 
Town of Medary 

 Special Board Meeting – June 28, 2016 
Minutes 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 3 pm at the City of Onalaska. 
 
Attendance: Linda Seidel, Bob Keil, Mike Weibel, Jarrod Holter and Amanda Jackson. 
 
The City of Onalaska representatives reviewed the proposed Boundary Agreement, 
between Onalaska and Medary, for the Town of Medary to review. A few corrections will 
be made to the agreement as presented for improved clarification. Once a “clean draft” 
has been completed, the Town of Medary will meet with the Town Plan Commission for 
their review and recommendation to the Town of Medary Board. 

Meeting adjourned at 4 pm. 
 

Respectfully submitted,  

Linda Seidel 
Chairperson, Town of Medary 


